
 
Memo No.: 18/ALLO/2025                                                                   Date: 29/07/2025 
To 

The Additional Chief Secretary  
&  
Land Reforms Commissioner 
Department of Land & Land Reforms and  
Refugee Relief and Rehabilitation 
Nabanna, 6th Floor. Howrah. 
 

Subject: Threat Culture looming large. 

Ref:  Harassment of Revenue Officer attached to the O/o, BL&LRO, Nabagram, 
Murshidabad District during the period from17/07/2025 to 25/07/2025.  

Respected Sir, 

In terms of the above  subject and reference, I, on behalf of our association would like to draw your kind 
attention to the fact that  the recurrence of the anarchial activities at the block level offices is seriously damaging the  image 
of the government. 

We have come to know that the miscreants appearing at the O/o,BL&LRO, Nabagram,  harrased  the officials 
while discharging their respective duty. It is even learnt that the officials have been threatened by the goons for dare 
consequences. So far as our knowledge is concerned, the district authority has been informed accordingly. 

Much to our  dismay, we  see that it has become a very common practice that the hooligans are frequent at the  
government offices to do whatever they want as if they have every right to do so.  Those scum of society hardly follow any 
rule of law to mitigate their grievance or greed. 

Sir, it is well known to us that our offices particularly the offices at the block level, are running with acute 
staff shortage.  In spite of the fact,  our officials not only disçharge departmental works  but they  also take the responsibility 
of the extra departmental assignments in order to serve the government in several social developmental programmes. 

But, such type of lumpenisation is demoralising the government officials to discharge their duties.  
Irrespective of gender, caste, cread or religion, the officials are not at all feeling safe at their workplace to discharge their 
duty.  As a result, the common people, the merginal people are the worst sufferers to avail the service properly. 

Thus, for the sake of good governance, I, on behalf of our associatíon, would like to request you to take 
exemplary steps which will enhance the morale of the officials working under you. 

With regards, 

                                                                                                                        Yours faithfully,  

                                                                                                     
KRISHANU DEB  

                                                                                     General Secretary  
Memo No.: 18/1(2)/ALLO/2025                                                           Date: 29/07/2025 

1. The Director of Land Records & Survey, and Jt. LRC, West Bengal with a request to look into the matter. 
2. The Additional District Magistrate & District Land & Land Reforms Officer, Murshidabad with a request to look 

into the matter earnestly.  

                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                      KRISHANU DEB  
                                                                                      General Secretary                                                     


